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As someone who has published two articles in the International Review of Law and Economics, I 
am saddened and dismayed that the Review’s review and editorial process is so unreliable that 
it would publish this article, “Contracting for Sex in the Pacific War,” by Professor Ramseyer.  I 
now regret my prior decisions to publish in this journal. 
 


